

1st Floor, Parkway 3, Parkway Business Centre Princess Road Manchester M14 7LU

Tel: 0161 765 4178 Fax: 0161 232 8129

catherine.borrill@manchester.nhs.uk

15 November 2011

Dear Marc

Freedom of Information Request: Reference M298-11

Thank you for your request of 8 November 2011.

Attached is a spreadsheet disclosing the information you requested.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months and should be addressed to: freedomofinformation@manchester.nhs.uk.

If you are unhappy with the outcome of an internal review you have the right

to ask the Information Commissioner to consider the handling of your request. They can be contacted through the following hyperlink https://www.ico.gov.uk/Global/contact_us.aspx

Yours sincerely

Catherine Borrill
Information Governance Officer